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Dear parents and carers of Y6 pupils, 
 
As part of an end of year celebration, we are planning various events for the final week of term for 
our year 6 children and yourselves to participate in. 
 
With National guidance in mind, we will run each event twice to reduce the risk of contamination 
across our 'bubbles', but feel it is only fair that we invite all our Y6 children to participate, if they 
wish. Events for 6M will run on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th of July and events for 6P will run 
on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th of July.  
 
The events that we have planned are as follows: 
 

 Monday 13th July, 9 – 9.45am – Year 6M leavers assembly led by Ysmena.  
Ysmena will lead a leavers assembly and the children will be given their bibles. Parents are 
welcome to attend in the school hall. Only one adult per household please. 

 Tuesday 14th July 1.30 – 3.15pm – afternoon mini school fair (Year 6M children only) 
There will be a variety of stalls, games and fun activities including speed goal, bat the rat, inflatable 
play equipment and hot dogs and ice cream.  
 

 Thursday 16th July, 9 – 9.45am – Year 6P leavers assembly led by Ysmena.  
Ysmena will lead a leavers assembly and the children will be given their bibles. Parents are 
welcome to attend in the school hall. Only one adult per household please. 

 Friday 17th July 1.30 – 3.15pm – afternoon mini school fair (Year 6P children only) 
There will be a variety of stalls, games and fun activities including speed goal, bat the rat, inflatable 
play equipment and hot dogs and ice cream.  
 
Pupils who have not been attending school will be very welcome for the times stated above, only. 
 
The children will be provided with a leavers booklet as a keepsake and will have the opportunity to 
sign shirts within their bubbles, during the mini fair afternoon.  
 
We are asking for a small donation towards the cost of the events of £3 per child which can be paid 
via schoolgateway.  Children will not need to bring any money on the day.  We hope you will agree 
that this will provide the children with some fond, final memories of their time at St. Catherine’s. 
 
Could you please return the slip overleaf either by hand or email, to confirm if your child will/will not 
be attending to help us with ordering supplies. 
 
With kind regards, 

Hazel Leslie 
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Child’s Name: __________________________________  Child’s Class: __________ 
 
 
 My child will/will not be attending the leavers assembly and mini school fair 
 
 
My child has the following allergies: __________________________________________________ 
 
I have paid £3 via the schoolgateway   
 
 
Signed: _________________________________  Date: ___________________ 

 


